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December 13,2004 

Radiology Associates, P.C. 
1801 Harvest Lane 

Bloomfield Hills, MI 48302 

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region 111, Materials Licensing Section 
2443 Warrenvllle Road Suite 210 
Lisle, IL 605324352 

Location) 

Control 6313692 

DearMs Casey 

We recently mailed a response to your latter dated November 16.2004 regarding the closeout 
of the Preventative location on Gilbert Street. (The response letter most likely has not yet 
been received by the NRC.) 

In addition to the closeout of the Preventative location, we respectfully request an additional 
ehange to our license. We would like to change the address of our license. The 
changed address will be far correspondence purposed only. This address is a location of 
radioactive materials use. I 

We would like to change the mailing address to the following: 

Radiology Associates, P.C. 
1801 Harvest Lane 
Bloomfield HIIIs, MI 48302 

We hope that this change can be done concurrently with the removal the Preventative location 
due to need to make the change in a timely manner. 

Thank you for assisting us with this matter. 

If you have any questions, please contact our physics consultant, Can Dzanbazoff, at 734- 
662-3193ppemail CanDr@aolcom. 

Ekut ive Management 
Radiation safety Ofiicer 
Radiology Associates, P.C. 

REC'D DEC 1 4 2004 


